CITY OF

FORT LAUDERDALE

Venice of America

February 11, 2014

Ms. Bertha Henry, County Administrator

Broward County Board of County Commissioners
116 South Andrews Avenue, Room 409

Fort Lauderdale, FL 33301

Re: Middle River Terrace Addition {0S-145)
Interlocal Agreement (ILA)

Dear Ms. Henry:

The City of Fort Lauderdale exécuted an ILA with Broward County for the potential acquisition of
Middle River Terrace Addition (OS-145).  As you know, the City has been unable to close out
the transaction due to unresolved arsenic soil and groundwater contamination concerns.

Because of these unresolved concerns, Fort Lauderdale staff discussed the possible
termination of the ILA with the City. Commission on February 4, 2014. The City Commission
directed staff to move forward with the termination of this agreement.

Please forward the necessary documents required to terminate the ILA for review. Upon
approval, the termination agreement will be returned to you for final execution.

Thank you for your consideration in this matter,

9 R, Peldman, ICMA-CM
City Manager

C: Susanne M. Torriente, Assistant City Manager
Phil Thorburg, Parks and Recreation Director
Bob Dunckel, Assistant City Attorney
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